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The paraphrased comments below were shared by Task Force members in response to the Private 

Insurance Outstanding Design Element draft recommendation shared and discussed at the December 

16, 2021 Task Force meeting. 

 

TF Member Comment 

Chad Chadwick Do not want to impose any restrictions that would limit employers from 
transitioning employees to Health Care for All Oregon Plan coverage. 

Sam Metz Would remove all references to “opting out;” in the Task Force’s 
recommendation this concept refers to required taxes and not mandatory 
receipt of health care services. 

Chad Chadwick Private insurance may play a role in long term care space. 

Bruce Goldberg Might be clearer to limit recommendation to prohibition of substitutive and 
supplementary coverage and not belabor the details of what kinds of 
complementary coverage are or are not permitted. 

  


